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We build strong relationships with the business 
community to support our mission of ending 
homelessness. Every corporate partner brings 
unique expertise to our bespoke partnerships, 
supporting our most vital services.  

We were delighted when 
Thomas Miller employees voted 
to support St Mungo’s in 2024. 
Since then, they have generously 
contributed time, energy and 
compassion to support our clients 
and services. Between 2024 and 
2025, their volunteers contributed 
an impressive 200 hours, 
engaging in diverse, impactful 
activities - from transforming 
outdoor spaces and redecorating 
our services, to offering 
leadership mentoring to clients 
and supporting our period 
product initiative for International 
Women’s Day.  

In 2024, Thomas Miller donated a 
remarkable £78,866 to St Mungo’s 
- a £50,000 company donation, 
alongside additional employee 
fundraising. Colleagues undertook 
the Extra Mile for Mungo’s fitness 
challenge, completed a 160ft 
freefall abseil, and joined our dog 

walking initiative, Take the Lead. 
Thomas Miller aims to raise a 
further £75,000 in 2025, and we 
are thrilled that the partnership 
will continue into a third year in 
2026. Thomas Miller normally 
change their charity partnerships 
on a two-year cycle, but due to 
the positive engagement from 
staff and the support of  
St Mungo’s, they have committed 
to an additional year.   

We are incredibly grateful for 
Thomas Miller’s commitment to 
their local communities. Their 
hands-on support for St Mungo’s 
is a clear reflection of their ESG 
ambition: “Be the Difference.  
Be the Impact.”
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“Thomas Miller employees 
have actively engaged with 
the partnership, which 
has facilitated a variety of 
fundraising and volunteering 
activities across the globe. 
Working with St Mungo’s 
has enabled internal and 
external stakeholders to truly 
understand where Thomas 
Miller’s funding and time has 
benefited the charity, and 
we are delighted to have 
extended our partnership for 
another year so that we can 
further support St Mungo’s 
services.” 
Immi Anderson-Stern Senior 
ESG, CSR and Communications 
Executive, Thomas Miller




